
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT: PRODUCT RECALL 
RESCUE PRO PFD (RED) 
5TH FEBRUARY2018 
 
 

Dear Customer,  
 

During a recent routine product quality inspection, we have identified that 
some Rescue Pro PFD’s potentially have a quality issue relating to the 50mm 
(Grey) webbing quick release harness. In some cases the Grey webbing tail end 
has not been sealed properly and is showing signs of fraying.  
 

IMPORTANT PLEASE NOTE:  
THIS DOESN’T AFFECT ANY RESCUE PRO PFD’s FITTED WITH A BLACK 50MM 
WEBBING QUICK RELEASE HARNESS - ONLY ONES FITTED WITH GREY COLOUR 
WEBBING. 
 

This production batch of PFD’s can be clearly identified by the following 
production control number QCN: 164870001 which is printed on the internal 
printed label which is located on the inside of the PFD, on the back panel. 
 

As a precaution we would request that these specified PFD’s are removed from 
service with immediate effect together with any new stock, and arrangements 
made to return these to our Service Centre for further inspection. 
 

Safequip Ltd 
9a Marquis Court,  
Prudhoe,  
Northumberland  
NE42 6PJ 
Email@ service@safequip.co.uk  
 
Regards 
Safequip Service Team 
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